Welcome to ECCCLC 2012

Labour Day Weekend 2012: Friday August 31,
2012 - Monday September 3rd, 2012

Theme: Good He is. Good He created. 5¢3% - J
JAHR
Speaker: Fr. Hansoo Park

Location: Camp Kahqguah
Age: 17 - 35 (As of August 31, 2012)

Early Bird Price: Sunday June 10 - Sunday July
8, 2012.

First-time Campers: $180

Returning Campers: $185

Regular Price: Monday July 9 - Sunday August
12, 2012.

First-time Campers: $190

Returning Campers: $195

*Eligibility for the Early Bird price is conditional
based on receipt of the full payment by a parish
representative before July 8th, 2012, NOT the
online submission date of the registration form.
For more price and registration information,
please visit the Registration page.

Theme: Good He is.

Good He created. 583& - JEF¥D

This year's living camp will explore the
Catholic Church's teaching on the inherent
goodness of God's creation. From Genesis,
God created us in His likeness. He saw all that
He created and said it was not only good, but
very good. When we sin, God asks us to re-
pent and sin no more. We are reminded to
love as He loves. We will learn about practical
examples of how to live out holy lives and
bear witness to this goodness. Because of the
good He created, we are all called to be saints
and we were all made for heaven.
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Beauty of Stewardship
June 17 - 11th
Sunday in Ordinary Time

Today’s First Reading and Gospel speak of
tiny seeds and sprouts that grow and glorify
God. Stewardship, like faith, begins as a seed
planted in our hearts and minds. Through the
grace of God, hearts are changed. It follows
that a lived experience of stewardship changes
the way we think and the way we live. Like a
tiny seed our stewardship then grows into a
way of life that magnifies our Lord.
Courtesy of the Archdiocese of Winnipeg
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Sunday Collection
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June 9 & 10, 2012

F HIEEL Sunday collection $2,607.50
=A% Building Fund $1,719.00
Bo #5352 % St.Joseph College $1,020.00
Y R4EER Special offering S 65.00
25" 3E4E 25" Anniversary $ 105.00
AT Tai Chi Group S 150.00
HAFSEL Other Offering S 300.00
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Dear Parishioners,

“Counting our Blessings and

Marching into the Future”
Parables challenge us to think, think about life
and our roles in it! The slogan we chose for our
jubilee year — “Counting our Blessings and
Marching into the Future” — invites us, like the
parables in today’s gospel, to realise that God
needs us as much as we need him. The first of the
two parables in the gospel today shows that God
needs (a human) sower to sow seeds, before
God’s blessings will follow.
God meets human beings half-way. The efforts
furnished by the human person are the bases of
God’s blessings. Some 25 years ago, some indi-
viduals took the challenge to begin a Chinese
Catholic Parish, in Edmonton; little did they know
that it will flourish and become the big fruit bear-
ing tree it now is. If God has so blessed the ini-
tiative of our founding members, what blessings
of God await the initiatives of our present day
members, should they decide to consolidate and
build on what past generations did!
Since God meets us half-way, what plans have we
for the future of our parish, apart from counting
the blessings of the past? In order to receive the
blessings of the future, each parishioner needs to
come up with an idea or a project as to how to
make our parish better in the future! Do not wait
for PPC or the Pastor; you too are a channel of
God’s blessings to our parish!
Happy Fathers’ Day to our Daddies!!!!

Ayodele Ayeni, C.S.Sp.

@/@\ﬁéﬂé ~ 77};3_}/{:.@%_@
LR BRI

d o WEERME A SRECERIT
g% RUERVELE B EAET, o BMSHES
SyERl - BFIFTRERE - REMFTFER
1 - REFERMIERERE - X% - A&
HIZEEEIR » {0 2 S EIH A
RARTHEEE - NS TIRGHA
R H AR R ZNEORAEZ R EE
LTI L T HEARIR E R ERS -
NERIEEEREEERE - S REGH
REHRE - KREAVEFERGL T RFeiTHE
HY%577 - s FeMIBEsREE ) - FEEFFIAIR
B JEIFIRVERE - REL e BIEIR -
BEZRHIE R T 09 B BE R F MRS
77 BFTEWERVE Z & - STEIFRFIEE
AR . READEREE EES RS
HIETE] - REEBATLIRAEE R, - #ErTatE]
RUE R T sE M —E A G fInyE
& o
PLeAr It SOEEREE |
Ayodele Ayeni, C.S.Sp.



EHEHNE
1. FHEARSEF R —RE R7/NH -+
H - TEERR LA LEBER -
2. FHEHICHGEY TEFHY - R
AR BHER SRS KU E T
T HE % A AL O & PR -
Wra R EE A AR A
3. THEY NI IEHEH—% - A
i sE 4% Maria Wong (780-966-9932) -

HEP AP = - HIUH =63 H s
Ao BB > RAECEERE - 5
B BOTRERF T - — S BUEIEEN Y

N

=2

BREH4HH R

B E BRE A BT 2O BCEE SO A A
HIERHRRE » sEbisE E S SRRE S E
Bl o BORIIR NIEENR ~ (FFEsi A5
BwEEEN - BE MR PR
ERVRIREERE - FMIFEEC - 35Mh4%
4H & Stella Wong - & zE 780-486-4330 =&
EEIHERR

EREVEEMEET
SRR E BT DRSS E T > K
BREET A - ERRISE R 2 H T
1E - B R/ $50 - Bell1255LL EF /D
T2 AR > FeFkE - B
FR B St o BER ESRHI R EH R
H o

SCHRT

DEHRY 6 H 17 HACHETE B 34
JatE” FERN - VAR E SRR AR L
10 B 30 3 2 NP LHEIE « B Mr 2z
HIGN  DUERE(ES2 EE Ve UKE
& MEREEDEH—FENECGH

/’\‘\'

sm
—

RyEER TR 0 TRINPR IR B2
HizBMETIAR > BFREREET
# Richard Smith 552 RH S HE & AR
A= HEEEEHE R =R
B o BOZ AT E 28 _EHUAHE Develop-
ment & Peace fEHLAVETAIEE - 555 L
%~ SEHIRRMEERNE - AT
7 “Chinese Catholic Parish” » 55120k
TR |

HEEAFE—HEK - BEE
11" Week in Ordinary Time of the
Year Daily Reading
FHS HEz17:22-24; ¥47% 11 Cor 5:6-10;
7 MK 4:26-34
—M  F]E I Kgs21:1-16; % Mt 5:38-42
=T  FlE 1 Kgs21:17-29; %5 Mt 5:43-48
=W FI'FN Il Kgs2:1,6-14;
IE Mt 6:1-6,16-18
POUT  {# Sir48:1-14; IE Mt 6:7-15
FF  HIT Il Kgs11:1-4,9-18,20;
IE Mt 6:19-23
7NS 45 T Il Chr24:17-25; 35 Mt 6:24-34

Sunday school news
1. Last class of Sunday school is on June
24. New school term starts on September 9.

2. Sunday school is now accepting registration
for next school year.

Parents can pick up registration form from the
information desk.

All old and new students need to regis-

ter. Please return registration form to parish
office after finished.

3. Sunday school Beginning Class is now re-
cruiting an assistant for the new school

term. Anyone interested, please contact Maria
Wong at 780-966-9932.

Praying the Rosary
Twenty minutes before all three Sunday
Masses on June 23 & 24, the Rosary will be
recited in devotion to Mary. Please arrive on
time so that we can pray together.

Emergency Appeal
In response to an appeal by the Holy Father,
the CCCB has joined with the Canadian
Catholic Organization for Development and
Peace in a joint emergency fundraising appeal
in response to the food shortage and drought
in West Africa and the Sahel.
Archbishop Smith is inviting all parishes in
the Archdiocese of Edmonton to take a special
emergency collection (second collection) for
this purpose on the weekend of June 23-24.
Parishioner can pick-up the special envelope,
provided by Development & Peace, on top of
the book-shelf. Please write down your
Name, Amount and Donation Envelope No.
And please make cheque payable to “Chinese
Catholic Parish”. Thank you for your gener-
osity!

Adolescence Group Father’s Day
Hot Dog Stand

The Adolescence Group is planning to open
its very first AG Hot Dog Stand to celebrate
Father's Day. Members will start manning
the BBQs at 10:30 am on June 17 right out-
side the church in the parking lot. Hot Dogs
along with a canned beverage will be of-
fered for $2 until 1:00 pm. Please join us in
celebrating our Fathers!

Group Guitar Class

This summer, we are organizing a group gui-
tar class for youth over 12 years old. Eight
lessons costing $50 will be taught by a quali-
fied guitar instructor. They will be held
every Sunday at 1 pm, starting July 15. If
you are interested, please sign up at the In-
formation Desk as soon as possible, as space
is limited.

Youth Evangelization Strategy

Parents, teachers, youth leaders and commu-
nity leaders are invited to an information ses-
sion about the Youth Evangelization Strategy
for the Catholic Archdiocese of Edmonton on
Saturday, July 7, 2012. The session will be
from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. at the Pastoral and
Administration Offices (8421-101 Avenue
NW), followed by Mass in the chapel with
Archbishop Smith. This is a follow-up meet-
ing to the 2011 Youth Evangelization Summit.
Pre-registration is required as space is lim-
ited. Please RSVP by June 29 to Danielle Ro-
banske at 780-469-1010 ext. 2286 or droban-

ske@caedm.ca.



